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DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY

February 1, 1941

Mr. H. B, Stenzel, Geologist
University of Texas
Austin, Texas

Dear Mr, Stenzel:

By separate mail we have the pleasure of sending to you
another copy of Bulletin 41, Lauderdale County Mineral
Resources, Accept it with our compliments.

We eppreciate your splendid words of commendation.
Very truly yours,

Williem C. Morse, Director
Mississippi Geological Survey
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